
2023 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

Project Highlights

Looking for more information on Turnpike projects?
Visit our website at www.MaineTurnpike.com  or  contact:
Erin Courtney, MTA Public Outreach Manager     phone: 207.482.8119    email: ecourtney@maineturnpike.com

•  $700,000 project - part of $2.4 million contract

•  Awarded to CPM Constructors of Freeport, ME
 
•  Work includes deck repairs and pavement replacement

•  Bridge will remain open during construction  

•  Bridge reduced to one lane of traffic for up to 60 days

•  Temporary signal will control alternating one-way traffic

•  One-lane traffic scheduled to begin Monday, May 8, 2023

This project includes  repairs to 
the Littlefield Road Bridge that 
crosses over the Maine Turnpike 
at Mile 17.3 in the Town of Wells.

The bridge work includes 
pavement replacement, deck 
expansion joint repairs and 
approach work. 

The bridge will remain open 
during construction, however 
the contractor will need to 
reduce traffic across the bridge 
to one lane for up to 60 days. 
During this time, a temporary 
signal will be installed to control 
alternating one-way traffic.

One-lane alternating traffic is  
scheduled to begin on Monday, 
May 8th. 

Littlefield Road Bridge, Wells


